

## IN CELEBRATION OF POLISH CONSTITUTION DAY Flag Raising

May 5, 2013

On behalf of the Government of Ontario, I am delighted to extend warm greetings to everyone celebrating Polish Constitution Day.

I am honoured to add my voice to this ceremony as the Polish community commemorates one of the most important achievements in the history of Poland — the declaration of the Constitution of May 3, 1791.

For the people of Poland, this constitution embodies the ideals of an independent and just society. And for Polish Canadians and people of Polish descent, it is a point of pride from which you draw strength and inspiration. The citizens of this great province are very pleased to join you in marking this important day — and in celebrating Poland's many contributions to democracy and to Canada's multicultural success story.

Please accept my sincere best wishes for a meaningful celebration.

Kathleen Wynne Premier

Kathlin lugne

Presented by Dipika Damerla MPP for Mississauga East-Cooksville